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“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 
  

Tuesday 10th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, the Year 6 End of Year Production this year is 
Pirates of the Curry Bean - a swashbuckling pirate adventure set on 
the high seas! The children are incredibly excited about their production 
and they are looking forward to sharing it with an audience.  
 
The performances will be taking place on the following dates: 
 

Monday 14th July - 9:30am 
 

Tuesday 15th July - 1:45pm 
 
Each performance will last approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes.   
 
Due to space limitations in the hall, each child can reserve up to 2 tickets 
across the two performances. If you would like to attend, please click 
the link in the text message to request tickets. If any additional tickets 
become available, further communication will be sent out at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
class teacher or the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 6 Team  
(Mrs Callaghan, Miss Pinder & Mrs Haigh) 


